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Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water

Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoln
counties |

1 message

Cj Brown <darkamor@yahoo.com> Thu, Nov 17, 2011 at 3:03 PM
Reply-To: Cj Brown <darkamor@yahoo.com:
To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 17, 2011

State Engineer Jason King
NV

Dear State Engineer Jason King State Engineer King,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Drainihg 50 :; ra
billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate Tho=
c2

Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over e e
a huge area. _ S

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering 1

from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this oo
project. .

Southern Nevadans pay too much for the use of water (even after we're © e
toid to watch our water usage), we can't afford higher rates for haif -
ass ideas that do not solve the problem ...

Sincerely,
Cj Brown

6428 Saddle Up Ave Unit 102
Henderson, NV 89011-1339
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